

Dungells Lane, Yateley, Hampshire GU46 6EY Telephone: 01252 871188 Facsimile: 01252876581 www.newlandsprimary.net

E-mail: enquiries@newlands.hants.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr William Neighbour

Dear Parents/Carers,

Wednesday 8th November 2023

Celebrating Differences – Odd Sock Day Monday 13th November 2023

As part of our PSHE lessons, all classes celebrate and value differences among ourselves.

This year to celebrate that we are all unique, we would like to invite all pupils and staff to come to school wearing odd socks on Monday 13th November 2023. There is no donation required and the main part of this event is to send an important message that we should all be allowed to be ourselves free from bullying and helps us celebrate Anti-Bullying week in a fun and positive way.

Other than the odd socks, children should come to school in correct school uniform as normal.

I look forward to seeing all the different sock combinations on Monday 13th November.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Harris

PSHE Subject Leader.